
 

 

 

 

Online application system error for internal advertised 

posts: Mpumalanga Department of Health 
 

It has come to the PSA’s attention that many applicants using the Mpumalanga Department of Health 

Online Application system to apply for recent internal advertised posts, dated 6 March 2024, are 

experiencing challenges with submitting their application online. 

 

The PSA engaged the employer about this hindrance and requested the Department to extend the 

closing date to assist those who are affected. The PSA subsequently reached an agreement with the 

employer that all members who could not successfully apply would not be disadvantaged, and the 

Department is still establishing ways to assist applicants. 

 

The PSA therefore urges members who are directly affected to submit their names, the post that they 

were applying for, the center, the reference number of the post, and also indicate the error message 

received from the online system to the PSA Provincial Office in Mpumalanga so that all affected members 

can be assisted. The stated information can be submitted to Sbongile.ngomane@psa.co.za. 

 

The PSA will continue to protect and promote members’ rights and interests. 
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